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Dear Colleagues and Partners, 
  
This year has continued to bring about change, but more importantly hope as 
vaccine distribution increases across the state, nation and world. Healthy 
Northeast Ohio recognizes the direct impact that the rapidly changing landscape of 
COVID-19 vaccine distribution has on each of our regional partners. We remain 
committed to supporting our regional partners by delivering high quality information 
and website features to serve community health efforts in Northeast Ohio.  
  
In January, Healthy Northeast Ohio officially welcomed Lake County and Summit 
County to the web-based platform! These partnerships will promote continued 
collaboration in regional health improvement efforts. County-specific webinars took 
place in February to review website content and features. The Lake County and 
Summit County webinar recordings are available to be viewed and shared.   
  
Healthy Northeast Ohio will be sending out this “Data Dispatch” quarterly to provide 
news and updates to regional partners. We thank you for your continued support 
as we work to improve health outcomes in Northeast Ohio! 
  
Sincerely, 
The Healthy Northeast Ohio Team 

   

  

  
 

      

http://link.chanet.org/m/1/41889279/02-t21089-c0355b8849414b30b456b3b3238adccf/1/1/1
http://www.healthyneo.org/tiles/index/display?alias=Lake
http://www.healthyneo.org/tiles/index/display?alias=Summit
http://www.healthyneo.org/tiles/index/display?alias=Summit
https://thecenter-champs.webex.com/recordingservice/sites/thecenter-champs/recording/81563076aa7a4be79f50debe3aaf8ded/playback
https://thecenter-champs.webex.com/recordingservice/sites/thecenter-champs/recording/733117802d694fd7aa9e499c6fbc059e/playback


 

  

   

COVID-19 Update 
  
The COVID-19 Resources page on the Healthy 
Northeast Ohio website has been updated to 
provide information about vaccine distribution 
information, including links to the major hospital 
systems and local public health departments. The 
page also features data links and resources from the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and the 
Ohio Department of Health, as well as a direct link  
to our COVID-19 resource library collection with 
additional community resources. If you know of a 
COVID-19 resource to be added, simply click here. 

     

  
 

Site Updates  
  
Resource Library  
  
New collection titles have been added to the resource library to improve user’s 
experience. Click on the “explore our collections” button to view collections of 
resources. These resource collections currently include: 
  

• Adverse Childhood Experiences 
• COVID-19 Resources 
• Funding Opportunities 
• Health Equity 
• News and Updates 
• Publications and Reports 
• Webinars/How To 

  
These collections will be regularly updated and maintained. Interested in 
submitting a resource? Click here to submit it for our program staff to review. 
  
Food Insecurity Index 
  
A new Food Insecurity Index is now available to Healthy Northeast Ohio visitors! 
The index is a measure of food access that is correlated with social and 
economic factors. An index value is given to all zip codes, census tracts, and 
counties in the Healthy Northeast Ohio region to help identify areas of need. 
Visit this specialty dashboard today to learn more about the index and the 
methodology.  
  
 
 
  
 

http://www.healthyneo.org/tiles/index/display?id=195370270489817136
http://www.healthyneo.org/resourcelibrary/index/collection?id=222005153365848483
http://www.healthyneo.org/resourcelibrary
http://www.healthyneo.org/resourcelibrary
http://www.healthyneo.org/utilities/index/contributearticle
http://www.healthyneo.org/index.php?module=indicators&controller=index&action=foodinsecurity


CDC PLACES Data 
New data from the CDC PLACES Project is now available on Healthy Northeast 
Ohio. A current list of the CDC PLACES indicators, including current levels of 
availability, can be viewed here.  

  
 

     

Training Opportunities 
  
Are you interested in receiving an in-depth training about Healthy Northeast Ohio 
website features? Our team is available to provide content specific trainings of at 
least 30 minutes in length to a variety of audiences including staff, coalitions or 
committees, and other community members. Contact us today to schedule a 
training and further your exploration of population health data! 
  
 

 
   

  

   

   
Partner Feedback  
  
The Healthy Northeast Ohio team 
would like to hear from you!  
  
We are seeking your feedback to 
help improve our planning efforts.  
  
Provide your feedback today by 
taking this 2-minute survey. 

Click to take Survey 

 

  

 

  

  
 

Social Media  
  
As regional partners and collaborators, we invite you to share information about 
Healthy Northeast Ohio on your social media sites! When posting about the 
program or website, please use #HealthyNEO. Check out this sample message 
to post on your social media pages today: 
  

http://www.healthyneo.org/indicators/index/indicatorsearch?doSearch=1&grouping=1&subgrouping=3&ordering=1&resultsPerPage=150&l=&s%5B0%5D=1311&showSubgroups=0&showOnlySelectedSubgroups=1&primaryTopicOnly=&sortcomp=0&sortcompIncludeMissing=0&showOnlySelectedComparisons=1&showComparisons=1&i=&handpicked=0&requireSubgroups=0&card=0
http://www.healthyneo.org/utilities/index/submitfeedback
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RCLGHPW


Did you know that we partner with #HealthyNEO? With access to over 225 
health indicators, this site assists with planning efforts to improve the health of 
our community! Start exploring this free resource today at healthyneo.org. 

   

  

CONTACT 
Contact the Healthy Northeast Ohio team members with any questions or concerns: 
  
Libby McGraw, Regional Community Healthy Improvement Manager 
Libby.McGraw@chanet.org 
  
Sarah Szabo, Data Analyst  
sszabo@ccbh.net  
  
Patricia Terstenyak, Director of Community Health 
patricia.terstenyak@chanet.org  

     

Healthy Northeast Ohio is funded through a HealthComp Foundation grant and 
through partner contributions. 

Click here to unsubscribe or to change your Subscription Preferences.  |  healthyneo.org 
 

     

      

 

mailto:Libby.McGraw@chanet.org
mailto:Szabo-sszabo@ccbh.net
mailto:patricia.terstenyak@chanet.org
http://web.chanet.org/chanetorg-aadob/pages/qadjpfoeeqbzsxeznu9a.html?_cldunsub=test
https://www.facebook.com/TheCenterforHealthAffairs
https://twitter.com/neohospitals
https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-center-for-health-affairs/
https://www.youtube.com/user/NEOhioHospitals
https://www.pinterest.com/neohospitals/
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